
City of Newton, Massachusetts 
Community Preservation Committee 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

   
 
TO:  Honorable Board of Aldermen  
FROM:   Jennifer Goldson, AICP 
  CPA Program Manager  
DATE:  19 April 2005 
RE:    CPA Funding Request for Wyman Street Community Housing Project 
 
CC:   Community Preservation Committee 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
In response to issues raised at the Finance Committee last week, the CPC held a special meeting today 
and voted to amend condition #1 of the CPC recommendation for Wyman Street (see attached revised 
recommendation) in order to require income levels of at or below 50% of the area median income 
where possible.   
 
If you need any further information, please contact me at 617-796-1131 or jgoldson@newtonma.gov. 
Thank you.     
 

 David B. Cohen  
Mayor 

    City of Newton 

 


